
ST. BEDE’S CATHOLIC JUNIOR SCHOOL 

celebrates life and learning 

22
nd

 September, 2020 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

RE: APPLICATION OF BITE AND STING RELIEF SPRAY 

 

At this time of year we often have to contact you to get permission to use a bite and sting relief spray on 

your child's insect bite(s).  The spray we use is called Xpel Bite and Sting Relief and contains the following 

ingredients: 

 

Aqua, Alcohol Denat, Hamamelis Virginia, Parfum, Bisabolol, Methylparaben, Propylparaben, menthol, 

Panthanol, Diazolidinyl Urea, Aloe Barbadensis Extract 

 

The purpose of this letter is to let you know that from tomorrow, Wednesday 23rd September, we will use 

the spray as a first aid measure, like we would apply a plaster to a cut knee.  If your child is allergic to this 

product or you would prefer that we didn't administer any bite relief spray please advise the school office.  If 

you have already provided bite relief spray or cream for your child we will continue to use that. 

 

Please contact the office if you do not give permission for school to treat your child’s bites or stings. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Faith Tiernan  

Headteacher 

 

 


